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The XXIII National Conference on Statistical Physics and Complex Systems will be held from June 20th
to June 22nd 2018 at the Conference Center - Aule delle Scienze Building in the University Campus of
Parma. This year the conference will be organized in collaboration with Scuola IMT Alti Studi Lucca
and it will be an opportunity for PhD students and young researchers in Statistical Physics to show
their works, during a dedicated session. In particular, on June 21st, the session ”Recent developments in
theoretical neuroscience:  temporal networks and response to noise” will  be organized in collaboration
with the French Embassy in Italy (Bando Cassini 2017), to encourage collaboration between young
Italian and French researchers. We welcome oral and poster contributions from the participants as well
as contributions to the special session dedicated to young researchers.
There is no registration fee, but for organization purposes we kindly ask you to send as soon as pos-
sible an e-mail to  stat@fis.unipr.it with the registration form, shown on the conference website. In
case you are interested in presenting a contribution, please fill the second part of the registration form
and submit it to stat@fis.unipr.it before May 31st 2018.

For further information about the conference and the city of Parma, please
refer to our website http://www.fis.unipr.it/stat/PARMA2018/welcome_E.php

or contact stat@fis.unipr.it


